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A3 Consulting, Creativity, and Communications
5665 Sapphire Loop

Anchorage, Alaska 99504

(907) 230-2284

wayers@gci.net

June 21, 2018

The Honorable Patricia Branson
City of Kodiak

710 Mill Bay Road

Kodiak, Alaska 99615

Dear Mayor Branson:

Thank you for the opportunity to work with the City of Kodiak. It's been a pleasure working with you, the
members of the Kodiak City Council, and the Economic Development Committee.

Kodiak is an impressive community with amazing opportunities ahead of it. | know the community will
continue to work toward fully realizing those opportunities.

Please accept my very best wishes in that regard.

Sincerely,

Wanetta Ayers





